UNAPPROVED

SELECTBOARD SPECIAL MEETING & WORK SESSION MINUTES

December 17, 2014

This meeting was called to order by Zeke Goodband at 5:00pm at the Dummerston Town Office in Dummerston, Vermont.

Members present: Joe Cook, Steve Glabach, Zeke Goodband, Gurudharm Khalsa, Lewis White

Also present: Susan Leuchter, Bill Pelz-Walsh, Rita Ramirez, Sara Ryan, John Sommer, Gail Sorenson, Laurie Frechette

The Board reviewed a request from School Nurse, Mary Ann Runge, for a 468.68 allocation from the Miller Fund. On a motion by Lewis and second from Steve, the Board voted 5-0 to approve her request.

Members of the Social Services Advisory Committee presented their request to increase this section of the budget by 8.45%, from \$10,350 to \$11,225.

The Board continued working on the FY 2016 budget.

There being no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:50pm.

Approved
Zeke Goodband, Chair
Joe Cook, Clerk

Submitted by: Laurie Frechette, Selectboard Assistant